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I am writing to say that I am against HJR 201. 

 

There should be NO Statewide Property Tax or Statewide control of such. This 

proposed new tax method, HJR 201, could easily disenfranchise current and future 

property tax paying property owners across this state. Property taxes should be 

evaluated at county level where it can be fair and accurate based upon that county's 

monetary usage/needs for maintenance and safety, the property and land values for 

such specific locations, and the economy in that location. Each county is widely 

different and should be evaluated and taxed as such. 

 


